
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/12/2012 9:30:36 AM
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Diablo Shut Down

Let me find out more. I understand there was some temporary impedance on an 
export line to the grid. Sensing the impedance, the unit tripped.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 9:26 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Diablo Shut Down

Any information you can share? Problem with the unit or ?

Michelle Cooke

Director of Administrative Services

California Public Utilities Commission

415 703 2163

415 987 1184

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0185289
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